
May 26, 2015 

M15-009 

 

TO:   SPEEA Council  

 

FROM: Jimmie Mathis (SPEEA Secretary) 

 

SUBJECT: PRESUBMITTED NEW BUSINESS:  IFPTE Resolution #1 – Energy  

 

BACKGROUND: 

IFPTE does not have a position on Energy 

 

In 2013, IFPTE created an Energy Committee to review and proposed an IFPTE position 

on Energy production and transmission. 

 

SPEEA advertised the position to our membership, interviewed the applicants and 

Alexandra Sonnabend was appointed and served on the 2013-2015 IFPTE Energy 

Committee 

Alex Sonnabend completed her Bachelor’s degree from Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute 

with a background in renewable energy sources.  Alex participated at the 2011 US Naval 

Academy Science and Engineering Conference in Energy. 

MOTION 

It is moved that:  THE SPEEA COUNCIL SUPPORTS IFPTE Resolution No 1. 

 


